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ALL INDIA NAVODAYA VIDYALAYA STAFF ASSOCIATION (AINVSA)

(Regd.No.K.492/94)

ANDHRA PRADESH STATE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

___________________________________________________

DEAR FRIENDS,

LONG LIVE AINVSA.

WARM REGARDS FROM SEC, AINVSA, A.P.

It is painful to recall our previous efforts to get our legitimate dues haven’t brought any fruitful results. But it is once again high time for us to rise to the occasion with unity and express our agonies to the newly elected Govt. to get our long pending legitimate dues and to convince our Authorities that it is through our blood spill and unending sacrifices that the organization is able to win laurels from the  Government of India. As a part of our fight CEC, AINVSA has given a call to observe 20th August as a protest Day. Let us all join our hands together and show our strength against the unconstitutional measures that are implemented for years together without any human touch.
On behalf of SEC, AINVSA I humbly request all the staff of all the JNV’S to be together to establish our strength to resolve our long pending demands. History reveals that nothing in the world was achieved without long years of fight, struggle and little sacrifices. Let us once again hope for the best and continue our struggle to get our long cherished legitimate dues.
All the unit secretaries of all JNV’s are requested to inform the same to your school Principals a day or two in advance with a copy of the protest notice served by CEC, AINVSA to our Hon’ble Commissioner taking it from our AINVSA website. You are further requested to inform the press and media about the same to give support to our cause. All the unit staff together can submit a copy of  the Memorandum (sent by us to our Hon’ble HRM) addressed to The Commissioner , NVS, HQRS, Noida and the Deputy Commissioner, NVS, R.O , Hyderabad signed by all the staff to our Principals on the same day of our protest with a request to forward the same to the concerned officers.
Preparations can be made in advance to make the programme a successful one. Our united efforts in our endeavors can only help us in the long way to continue our struggle. Please remember………..

“Our struggle is for the sustenance of NVS and for our families.  If we don’t do it, who else will do it for us? ”  
Let us all be together, do together and achieve together our genuine and justified demands.
 Please be in touch and update SEC with the latest happenings of this event.

Wishing you all the best……
WITH BEST REGARDS……

YOURS EVER IN SERVICE,

K.MANJULA, GEN. SEC. 
